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Dear Legco

I would like to express my deep opposition to the proposed merger of the Mui Wo/Peng
Chau ferries.

I take the 6:20am ferry every morning in order to get to work. The added travel time would
be a significant inconvenience.

My wife owns a shop in Mui Wo. Reducing ferries would reduce the shop's success, as it
would to all businesses in Mui Wo, already suffering.

It appears to me that the government is interested in Mui Wo's eventual rejuvenation, as
indicated by the proposed "Facelift" of 2010. This reduction of ferry service would produce
the opposite effect, and as a resident and shop owner, | am fundamentally opposed to this
merger.

Legco should endeavor to help Mui Wo's future success, not hinder it.

Regards,
Graham Topp
Lok Tei Tong
Mui Wo



